
 

TO:  Kate Wall, Town Clerk 

 

FROM: Kevin Delaney, Finance Director 

 

DATE:  October 13, 2021 

 

RE:   November 9th Regular Board of Finance Meeting Rescheduled 

 

 

The Regular Board of Finance meeting scheduled for November 9, 2021, is cancelled, 

and rescheduled for November 16, 2021. 


